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Stolen Vehicle 
Case #2019-38259 

 
 

On 10/31/2019, The Paradise Valley Police Department responded to the 5300 block of 

N. Palo Cristi Road in reference to a stolen vehicle call for service. Upon police arrival, it 

was learned a unknown female suspect took a 2007 red in color Chevrolet Silverado. 

 

The stolen truck was later recovered in Scottsdale and this case is being investigated by 

Paradise Valley Detectives. 

 

If you have any information about this incident or any other crimes in Paradise Valley 

please call the police department crime stopper at (480) 948-7410.  

 

Remember to always close your garage when not in use, lock your doors and set 

your alarm. Motion and glass break sensors are an extremely important part of 

any alarm system. For a home security survey or tips on how to make your home 

safer, please contact Community Resource Officer Steven McGhee at 

smcghee@paradisevalleyaz.gov 

 

For the latest information on what’s happening in Paradise Valley, follow us on: 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PVPolice  

Twitter: https://twitter.com/PVPolice 

Website: www.ParadiseValleyPD.com 

Join our email list: Text PVPD to 22828 to get started. 

Join Neighbors app: Text PVPD to 555888 to get started. 
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